
Dear Preschool Parents,  
 

  The kiddos in the Preschool classroom have enjoyed an-
other busy month!  We had fun celebrating Valentine’s day and 
those we love. As well as learning all about the importance of 
Dental Health!! Doctors Office was also a big hit in Dramatic 
play! The kiddos had lots of fun exploring the different roles 
from Doctor to nurse to patient. 
 

  As we move into the month of March we will be shifting 
our focus to St. Patrick’s Day and catching those sneaky  
Leprechauns! We will be encouraging the children to use both 
their imagination and problem solving skills to design traps 
that will catch the Leprechauns so we can get their gold! We 
will also be learning the what, where, and when facts about 
rainbows.  
 

  To celebrate St. Patrick’s Day, we will be having a Green 
Food Party! Each child will be asked to bring in a certain green 
food item. This will take place on March 17th in the Preschool 
classroom. 
 

  We also will be doing a unit on Dr. Seuss, in honor of his birth-
day! Some learning activities we will be doing are making real 
Green Eggs and Ham, and graphing who likes them and who 
doesn’t!  Creating Wockets in our pockets, learning to identify 
rhyming words, and of course, celebrating Wacky Wednesday! 
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 In March we also will be celebrating the First Day of Spring 
(Hallelujah!), National Waffle Day, Share Day and National Plant 
a Flower Day! It looks like it will be another busy but exciting 
month! 
 
Love,  
Ms. Susie and Ms. Julie 
 
 

Special Dates this Month 
 

 Dr. Seuss Birthday – March 2nd 
 


 Wacky Wednesday – March 4th 

 

 Happy 4th birthday, Asher– March 9th 
 

 Spring Program -  March 13th @ 4:30 
 

 Preschool’s St. Patrick’s Day Party – March 17th 
 

 First Day of Spring! – March 20th 
 

 National Waffle Day – March 25th 
 

 Happy 4th birthday, Levi– March 27th 
 


